
 

 

 

River Bank Primary School, Bath Road, Luton LU3 1ES 

Telephone: 01582 531860    Email: info@riverbankprimary.org    Web: www.riverbankprimary.org 
Active Education Academy Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales Registered Office:  Wigmore Hall, Eaton Green Road, Luton LU2 9JB 

Registered Company Number: 07650619 (England and Wales) 

 

 

 

 

September 2022 

Dear parent / carer, 

Year 4 will be going on a Viking Trail at St Alban’s Cathedral on Wednesday 12th October 2022. 

 

We have chosen this trip to complement our Viking studies in our history lessons this half term. We will also be 

participating in a Saxon food workshop, run by the Cathedral Education Centre.  

 

The trip will take place from 9am – 3pm.  The children will leave school at 9 am after registration. They will be 

traveling by coach, accompanied by members of staff. Children will need to arrive in school wearing their school 

uniform but will not need their school bags. Pupils will also need to bring a packed lunch, a water bottle and a school 

jumper for the day.  We endeavour to be back at school for 3pm, traffic permitting.  

 

We are asking for £18.86 per child towards travel and entry expenses (£10.36 for the coach and £8.50 for the 

Trail). You can either pay via Scopay or by card (no cash please), at the school office. Pupils who are entitled to pupil 

premium will not need to contribute. Your contribution to the cost of the trip is essential. Without your support, we 

may not be able to offer such a valuable learning experience outside of school. In the event that we do not receive 

enough funds we may need to cancel.  

 

 

Yours faithfully,                                           

 

 

Year 4 Teachers 

      󠄖 
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